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Ms Kylie Fitzpatrick T 08 8999 5190
Manager Environmental Assessment

Department of Environment, Parks and Water Security File reference
GPO Box 3675 36:DITT2022/00015

DARWIN NT 0801

Via email: eia.nteDa@nt.gov.au

Dear Ms Fitzpatrick

Re: Invite to comment - AA Power Link Project - Supplement to Draft EIS

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Supplement to the Draft EIS by submitted by

Sun Cable Pty Ltd for the Australia-ASEAN Power Link project.

The Department of Industry, Tourism and Trade (DITT) has no further comments on the proposal

at this stage; where relevant, Sun Cable are engaging directly with those areas of DITT that may

be affected by the project.

If you require any further information please contact Mairi Walsh, Manager Resource Regulatory

Reform atStrategyPolicyCoordination.DITT@nt.gov.au or on 8999 7020.

Yours sincerely

i^au^l^oj^

^
BRETT EASTON
Director, Resource Policy and Reform

Page 1 of 1 nt.gov.au


